Connect

Dear RCI Parent/Guardians:

Thank you to everyone who joined us on the RCI School Council Zoom meeting this past June 1.
Mr. Edwards, Ms. Robinson and Ms. Thornton provided valuable information on the current
situation as well as year-end procedures, celebrations and the outlook for next school year. Of
course, the situation is changing daily, but RCI staff and administration are trying their best for our
school and our students.

The slide presentation from the June 1 meeting will be posted on the RCI website shortly and we will have one final
newsletter in the coming weeks. Please keep checking the RCI website, app, and Twitter account to stay up-to-date
on the current situation. And always feel free to contact your child’s teacher or RCl admin if you have any additional
queries or concerns.

Although this is not the way we envisioned the end of the school year, we wish you all a safe and healthy summer!



